
 

 
AG/LL 07.05.19 

SATs Week 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for all your hard work and support this term in encouraging our Year 6’s to show a 
growth mind-set and be positive about their learning. The SATs assessments start on Monday 
13th May. They have all worked really hard all year, and I hope they will all be able to show 
their best.  
 
The timetable is as follows with assessments starting at 9am, so children need to be in school 
on time please: 
 

Monday:  Grammar Paper (45 minutes) and  
Spelling Paper (20 minutes) 

 
Tuesday:  Reading Comprehension Paper (60 minutes) 
 
Wednesday:  Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic, 30 minutes) and 

  Paper 2 (Reasoning, 40 minutes) 
 
Thursday:  Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning, 40 minutes) 
 
During SATs week on: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday morning starting at 
8.30am, Mrs Payne has very kindly offered to put on a breakfast for any children who wish to 
join. There will be a choice of: cereal, toast, fruit and juice. Mandy Preece (Arun’s mum) has 
also kindly offered to come into school on the Monday morning to do some relaxation and 
mindfulness with the children to prepare them mentally for the week. If your child would like to 
join us for breakfast, please fill out the reply slip below and bring it back in to the office by 
Friday 10th May 2019.  
 
We will celebrate the end of the assessments with a tasty bacon/sausage/veggie bap on the 
Thursday at break time.  
 
Please will you help your child to eat and sleep well, and we will try to have as normal a school 
week as possible.  
 
We will be continuing with English and Maths after SATs, as well as rehearsing a musical 
production, but obviously, there will also be many trips out and special events for them, such 
as visits to Secondary Schools, sports day, a forest walk, leavers’ events, Bikeability and 
Heartstart training; so plenty to look forward to! 
 
Please encourage your child to read through their Study guide books for revision!  
 
Stay positive! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Pollitt, Miss Gibaud and the Year 6 Team.  
 
NB: Music lessons on Monday will still take place, but with a shuffled timetable and relocated in the 
‘Hub’, so please bring instruments as normal. 



 

 

 
SATs Week 

 
Breakfast 

 

 
 
Please return to the School Office by Friday 10th May 2019 
 
 
 
Name…………………………………………………..……….. Class…………………………….. 
 
 
Please tick the following days for breakfast: 
 
 
My child would like to come into school for breakfast on - 
 
 
Monday 
 
 
Tuesday 
 
 
Wednesday  
 
 
Thursday 
 
 
 
Please note any dietary requirements: 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed by Parent/Carer ……………………………………………….. Date …………………….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


